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Starting from the spring-summer navigation of 2023, Uzbekistan Airways is increasing the number of flights to
the cities of the Russian Federation from Tashkent in two new directions at once. The airline starts operating
regular flights on the Tashkent-Omsk-Tashkent route, from March 26, once a week, on Sundays, as well as on
the Tashkent-Nizhny Novgorod-Tashkent route, from March 28, twice a week, on Tuesdays and Saturdays.

There is also an increase in flights from Namangan as part of the airline’s project to develop “Eastern” hub.
From March 27 this year, flights on the Namangan-Orenburg-Namangan route are resumed, regular direct flights
will be operated on Mondays. From March 31, Uzbekistan Airways will start operating a new flight on the
Namangan-Nizhnevartovsk-Namangan route on Fridays.

All of the above flights, both from Tashkent and Namangan, are operated under the airline’s own brand for low-
cost transportation - Uzbekistan Airways Express, which will bring the lowest cost of an airline ticket to the
market for passengers.

You can purchase airline tickets on the official website of the airline with a 3% discount, at the Uzbekistan
Airways Sales branch, in the UzAirways application and from the airline’s agents.


